
 
 
 
To: Whom It May Concern     August 29, 2011 
 FAA Aircraft Certification Service 
 NAS Integration Lead 

Unmanned Aircraft Program Office, AIR-160 
 

From: Alexander Maranghides, Wildland Urban Interface Fire Research, NIST 
 
Subject: Air Worthiness Statement  
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
NIST has evaluated the MLB Co. Super Bat UAV and has found it to be airworthy and 
safe to operate under the attached limitations, policy and procedure. These unmanned 
aircraft will be considered an asset controlled by the National Incident Management 
System (NIMS) and the Incident Command System (ICS) for law enforcement and fire 
support activities. 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
Alexander Maranghides 
Engineering Laboratory 
National Institute of Standards and Technology 
US Department of Commerce 
100 Bureau Drive, Gaithersburg, MD 20899-8663 
(301) 975-4886 - office 
(301) 252-8747 - cell 
alexm@nist.gov 
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